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Dear Chairman and Members of the House Committee on Elections,  

 

I strongly urge your support for SB209.


I believe that election day voting should be on election day and no later. There is no excuse for 
receiving mail-in ballots after the fact during an election. Our elections should be treated with 
utmost importance.


If you were to receive your own paycheck three days late, you would hate it, and that is just 
your paycheck. We should know who wins on election night. Election results should be precise. 
All potential for bias should be eliminated.


I am a proponent because I want to know the outcome on election night. There should be no 
excuses.


I would appreciate your support for SB209. 

 

Sincerely,  

Hannah Mingucci

House District 78


